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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 We politely request that no toys from home are 
brought to Nursery. Thank you.  

 The Coppice Book Fair will be on Mon 19th - 
Thurs 22nd March. Please come and support this. 
The school receives money from each book sold 
that we can use to buy new resources. 

 Next week we plan to go to Forest Rangers. So 
please ensure that your child comes to Nursery 
wrapped up warm on this day: 
AM Children Forest Rangers: Tuesday 6th March 
All Day & PM Children Forest Rangers: Friday 9th 
March 
 

 If you have not yet returned a Rhythm Time form 
to us please do next week so that we can decide if 
this can go ahead. At present we have only had 
34 out of 77 responses. Thank you. 
 

 All Day Children: Mrs Flynn has asked for junk 
modelling materials please!  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  This week we have been… 

Learning about Chinese New Year. 
We have shared the story behind it 
and looked at how it is celebrated. 
Linked to this we have: 

 Practised our cutting skills to make 
Chinese lanterns, 

 Made Chinese dragons by folding 
long strips of paper and adding 
decorations, 

 Tried Chinese foods; spring rolls, 
noodles and rice…Yummy! 

 Played and explored with rice and 
noodles 

 Used playdough to create pretend 
Chinese food to order. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Poppy 
and Olivia! 

 


